
NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE TIMBER SALE PURCHASERS 

 

 

Coos Bay District Sale No. ORC04-TS-2020.0031 Turn Signal  

 

 

Minor discrepancies have been corrected within the Prospectus and contract for the Turn Signal 

Timber Sale: 

 

1. The Estimated 32’ MBF Volume and Approximate Number of Trees for red alder and 

western redcedar have been revised. 

 

2. Sec. 42.g.(1) of the contract has been revised as follows: 

 

(1) The Purchaser shall assist in burning as described in Section 42.f.(7). The 

Purchaser shall have the option of completing the work, or in lieu thereof, may make 

a contribution to the Bureau of Land Management in the amount of twenty-four 

thousand, five hundred ninety-eight and 77/100 dollars ($24,598.77) and upon 

making such contribution, the Purchaser shall be relieved of the obligations set out in 

these subsections. The amount of the contribution shown above shall be paid prior to 

cutting. The purchaser shall notify the Authorized Officer of his intention to make 

this contribution upon execution of this contract. 

 

In all other aspects the timber sale contract remains the same.  If you have any questions or 

concerns, please contact our office at (541) 756-0100. 


